
From: Warren, Gary
To: Baumgartner, John
Cc: Underhill, Rebecca; Bass, Bo
Subject: RE: Budget/Ambulance
Date: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 3:11:26 PM

I talked with Chief Fisher and we both agree that we can make it work.  It might
be iffy at first because we will not have a reserve unit while the remount is
going on but, in November, that should be finished and we will have a reserve
unit on hand again.
 

Gary Warren
Fire Chief
Fire Department
City of League City
555 W Walker
League City, TX 77573
Phone: 281 554-1478

CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT
This message and all attachments are confidential and may be protected by the attorney-client and other
privileges. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, use,
dissemination, forwarding, printing, copying, disclosure or distribution of this communication is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you believe this message has been sent to you in error, please notify
the sender by replying to this transmission or by calling the City of League City at 281-554-1000, and
destroy all copies of the original message. Unless expressly stated in this e-mail, nothing in this message
shall be construed as a digital or electronic signature. Thank you for your cooperation.

From: Baumgartner, John 
Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 8:41 AM
To: Warren, Gary <Gary.Warren@leaguecity.com>
Cc: Underhill, Rebecca <rebecca.underhill@leaguecitytx.gov>; Bass, Bo <Bo.Bass@leaguecitytx.gov>
Subject: Budget/Ambulance
 
Gary,
 
In light of last night’s budget discussion and a general consensus of establishing a tax rate at $0.55
we need to make some decisions on what to push forward from the desired but unfunded list to
include in the budget ordinance going forward to Council on August 21/22.  The additional revenue
going from $0.542 to $0.55 is approximately $550,000.  Is it possible to add the 1/2 ambulance
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safely and reliably by using our 5 ambulances and not adding the additional box?
 
If possible we could add the air packs, the ambulance crew at 7 days a week 12 hours a day, and
possibly the additional dispatch help and pool maintenance.
 
Please advise.
 
Thank you,
 
John

John Baumgartner
City Manager
Administration
City of League City
300 W Walker St
League City, Texas 77573
Phone: 281-554-1414

CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT
This message and all attachments are confidential and may be protected by the attorney-client and other
privileges. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, use,
dissemination, forwarding, printing, copying, disclosure or distribution of this communication is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you believe this message has been sent to you in error, please notify
the sender by replying to this transmission or by calling the City of League City at 281-554-1000, and
destroy all copies of the original message. Unless expressly stated in this e-mail, nothing in this message
shall be construed as a digital or electronic signature. Thank you for your cooperation.


